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Mon 29th Apr  Reception Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 30th Apr  Reception Screening with Nurse 
    Reception Redcatch Visit 
 
Thur 2nd May  Reception Screening with Nurse 
    Y5 Swimming 
 
Fri 3rd May  Reception Screening with Nurse 

What’s on next week (29th April 2024) 

     

    It’s been an excellent (and very cultured!) week for the KPPS children with 5T’s visit to the 

RWA Art Exhibition. We’re delighted to be able to provide these opportunities and the children 

learned a lot.  

Our relationship with Redcatch Community Garden continues to ‘bloom’ with some more great 

sessions this week. They also helped the eco squad spruce up the peace garden and have inspired 
many entries to the bug house competition.  

The KS2 playground temporarily transformed into the French Alps for Y3’s sponsored 

‘wheelathon’ where the riders did well to avoid our brand new friendship bench and buddy bus 

stop which have been a massive hit! 

Equally exciting this week was the Y1 phonics screening workshop - thanks to all of you who  

attended.  

Have a great weekend and thanks, as always, for the support you give us and the children! 

 

Here is a link to the School Calendar 

                                  

 Last weeks (week beg. 15/04/2024) attendance                                                                    
winners are: 

  Reception:      Angelfish Class with  96.98%  

  KS1:             Octopus Class with  99.57%  

  KS2:                  5B Class with 97.84%  

   

  Our attendance target at Knowle Park is 96% 

Attendance Matters 

* 

https://www.knowlepark-pri.bristol.sch.uk/
https://knowlepark.sites.schooljotter2.com/pages/calendar/index?calendar_id=2100


  
 
 
Mon 29th Apr  Reception Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 30th Apr  Reception Screening with Nurse 
    Reception Redcatch Visit 
 
Thur 2nd May  Reception Screening with Nurse 
    Y5 Swimming 
 
Fri 3rd May  Reception Screening with Nurse 
 
Mon 6th May  BANK HOLIDAY - School Closed 
 
Tues 7th May  Acorns Redcatch Visit 
 
Thurs 9th May   Y5 Swimming 
 
Mon 13th May   KS2 SATS 
    Y1 Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 14th May   KS2 SATS 
    Reception - Chew Valley Animal Park Visit 
    Y1 Redcatch Visit 
 
Wed 15th May   KS2 SATS 
 
Thurs 16th May  KS2 SATS 
    Y5 Swimming 
    Summer Census - MENU CHANGE - Fish Fingers 
 
Mon 20th May  Y4 Redcatch Visit 
 
Tues 21st May   Y4 Redcatch Visit 
 
Thurs 23rd May  Y5 Swimming 
 
 
 
    

 

Dates for your Diary 

The next academic years inset days are: 
 Monday 3rd June 2024 



                                                                                     Stars of the Week 

 Well done to our stars:    
1G - Layla, 1H - Tommy H, 1WD - Evelyn, 2G - Armaan, 2S - Emmy T-N, 2GR - Nelly R                                                                                  
3F - Finn, 3S - Layla,  3HJ - Luchia, 4R - Luigi, 4SR - Bennett, 4E - Stanley                                                           
5F - Leo, 5B - Eli,  5T - Joshua, 6C - Isis, 6D - Geneva & Tyson, 6S - Finn 
 
Poster Winners are: Daisy for year 2, Molly & Poppy for year 1 

 

 Mon: Y5         Tues: Y4          Wed: Y2         Thurs: Y6         Fri: Y3              

Term 4 P.E days 

                                                                                                      PTA  
 

Father's Day Donations 
Please could donations for the Father's Day sale be put in the PTA box in the office. These can       

include unopened and unused toiletries and gifts.  
 
 
 

Uniform Donations 
                 Knowle Park PTA are collecting unused uniform donations for sales in 

June/July. If you    have any  uniform that is clean, stain green and in good                 
condition please hand in to reception between 1-31 May. 

 

Well Done Torrin and James! 

Torrin from Starfish Class 
got his 15m swimming 
badge over Easter and is 
very proud!  
 
Well done from all of us 
on your hard work! 

James H - 3S plays football for 
The Park under 9's and this 
Saturday he got man of the 

match! He is absolutely          
buzzing, and we as parents 

are super proud for his hard 
work and team work.  

We are very proud of you at 
KKPS! 

If your child has an outstanding achievement you would like us to celebrate, please email the office at:    
Knowle.park.p@bristol-schools.uk with details and a picture. 



 

KS1 School Council Friendship Zone 

The Key stage 1 school council took great delight in officially opening the new Friendship Zone in 
their playground on Wednesday 24th April.  They spent lots of time choosing a fantastic                

rainbow-coloured  Buddy Bench which is accompanied by a wonderful, Friendship Buddy Stop. 
Hopefully, lots of children will use this zone and make long lasting friendships. 

 
Miss Seymour 

Emmy, Noah, William, Elliott, Penny and Sophia (KS1 School Council) 



 

Eco News 

Bug house competition. Winners will be announced on Friday 2nd May. They look great! 

It is going to be a hard decision  

The Big Battery Hunt… Bring in all your dead batteries! Please 

ask your child to give to their Eco Squad representative to be 

counted. This is a school competition and a chance to win great 

prizes.  

          We currently have 10,636 batteries!  
Many thanks, Miss Hucker and Eco Squad  



 

On Wednesday, Eco Squad joined Katy and Lou from Redcatch Garden’s to plant up the amazing 
offering funded by the Pollinator Project. Parents and carers came too.  

Thank you for all your help. We are looking forward to attracting many pollinators, making a 
difference to wildlife and improving our school environment. Exciting times ahead!  

Redcatch Gardens Project 
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Dinner Menu 



Community Information 

As you may be aware every year All Stars Cricket (https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars) takes place at cricket clubs around 
the country. It is a fantastic introduction to the game and is open to 5-8 year old boys and girls. Over 14,000 children in 
Somerset have been part of All Stars since it began in 2017, and we already have over 1,500 children signed up to take part 
this summer at one of over 60 centres/clubs across the county. 
 
Dynamos Cricket is also back (https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket. Dynamos is for boys and girls from 8-11 years 
old. We have 41 centres/clubs across Somerset running it this summer, including girls only ones and we already have neat-
ly 700 children signed up.  
 
Along with 8 weeks of cricket, participants also get a personalised shirt.  

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket

